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I expressly disagree with the on off emergency powers extension to our society, in allowing the owner to decide
the fate of people of our society coming under the power of one sided government to decide the outcome of
Covid emergency powers to April 2024.  These powers are controlling snd domineering by the current Govt and
need a sensible and reliable group to call the fate for Qlders & business persons . 
The “on the minutes notice “ strategy of dealing with this lockdown situation is causing uncertainty and anxiety
in this land.
I disagree with the bill.
Thanks. 
 Cheryl  SLAPP
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